

Baltray Weekly Newsletter

Men's and Ladies Competitions

- Friday night's social committee team event sponsored by Stephen Murphy was won by Ambrose
 McGinnity, Fergal McNally, Mary Upton and Tom Upton.
- The Co.Louth Cup was held on Sunday 28th September and the overall winner was Colm Walsh with a score of 66.

The category winners were: Gross - Ronan O'Reilly 71, Div 1 - Peter McAuley 68, Div 2 - Bernard Woods 67, Div 3 - Stephen Ward 67. Extra Congratulations to Ronan O'Reilly for a Hole-In-One on 5th.

- The mid-week singles competition was on by Damian Carroll with 41 pts.
- Congratulations to Gerard Dunne who won the October Medal with a nett score of 70.
 The category winners were: Gross Todd O'Reilly 75, Div 1 Thomas Collier 72
 Div 2 Keith Sheridan 73, Div 3 Fergal McGuigan 75.
- Well Done to Mairead Duffy on winning the Inaugural Margo Dwyer Trophy on the 30th of September with a score of 40 points. Thanks very much to all the lady members who came for the presentation and had the colour analysis done with the Lady Captain and also saw the Shark/Ninja products on the evening. The Design Gallery and Olives Boutique, Champion Lettings and the Philomena Garvey trophy prizes were also given on the night.

• The Ladies Captain's Club Fund 3 Ball Rumble was won by Lucy McConnell, Rhona Kelly and Sharon Grace with 73 points.

Upcoming Events

- Men's Presentation night will be held on Saturday 11th October for all recent Championships,
 Medals & Cups. Presentation starts at 7pm, All Welcome.
- Captain Ricky Morgan's Dinner will be held in the clubhouse on Saturday 8th November. Tickets available from the restaurant @€45 pp.
- Lady Captain Karen Healy's Dinner will be held in the clubhouse on Saturday 1st of November and tickets will be available this week.



Baltray Weekly Newsletter

Junior Competitions

Junior Captains Day 2025

The timesheet was full on Saturday September 27th for the Junior Captains' Day, when Elizabeth Sharkey and Daniel O'Brien welcomed their fellow junior members to compete for their prizes. The winners on the day were **Brian O'Neill** and **Aoibheann Hackett**.

In parallel with the Junior Captains' Prize, we also held the prize ceremony for the Summer League and the Golf Sixes. A big thank you to all the juniors, parents, the Captain, Lady President, Vice Captain, and Andrea Moore for attending the presentation.

The Hibernia Steel Summer League winners in their respective categories were Ronan Browne, James McGuirk, Alfie McKenna and Aoibheann Hackett.

Daniel Coyle Cup

We hosted juniors from Portmarnock on Sunday 5th who were competing in the annual Daniel Coyle Cup. This is a friendly mixed team event which alternates between the clubs annually. It was a great day for parents, players and the clubs. A big thank you to the Lady Vice Captain Martha and Captain Ricky for being present on the day.

The day was also marked by a momentous occasion for **Daniel Murphy**, with a hole in one on the 5th. Well done Danielll













Baltray Weekly Newsletter

Photography Competition

Please send any photos you have of the course/clubhouse that really show it off. Some amazing ones have already been sent in.. Keep them coming!!

Deadline for competition is 30th of November

Photos can be emailed to ladyvicecaptain@countylouth golfclub.com

The Ladies Committee Day Out was a great success in Bellewstown GC and then on to The Bellewstown Races for a lovely meal and a flutter on the horses. All in all a great day out.



<u>Club Christmas Mega Raffle in aid of</u> <u>this year's club charity Necret</u>

The Lady Captain Karen is requesting if any members;
Own a Business, work for one or know someone who might be able to supply a prize, big or small it would make a difference.

Any ideas for prizes please email the ladycaptain@countylouthgolfclub.com

Club Quiz Night 24th of October

After last year's success tables are booking up fast.. please email ladyvicecaptain@countylouthgolfclub.com (if you don't have 6 for a team, we can make up the numbers)

The Weekly Newsletter will now be Bi-Weekly for the next few months.. with the busy summer months over, we will keep everyone updated with the Winter League Comps and any other social or important events in the club.